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Consulate General of Greece
Johannesburg

Johannesburg, 05 September 2018

ANAKOINQYH

To T'evikod Tlpo&eveio, evnuepavel Twg 1 Tpobesio VTOBOANG AITHGEMY
v pia 0€on OOAaKA-Oupmpov TG ApYNG O TOPATEIVETOL £WC KOL TV
Terdptn 19 Yentepfpiov 2018.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Consulate General would like to inform you that the submission of
curriculum vitae for the position of Receptionist at the Consulate General,
would be extended until Wednesday 19 September 2018.




